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The Sheriff's Office recommending the Board receive a presentation on the need for a new Sheriff's
Office Headquarters.
The Sheriff's Office will provide an overview for the need for a new Headquarters facility.  This is an
information only item and no formal action is requested, although the Board is encouraged to identify
topics for staff to address prior to bringing the plan to the Board at a future date for possible adoption.
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